
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:   Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  City Administrator Ron Johnson 
 
SUBJECT:     Approve Payment to EDA for Park/Trail Land 
 
MEETING DATE: January 16, 2018 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
In 2013 the EDA purchased the 30 foot strip just west of the Former Lee Chevrolet 
property from John and Maureen Maloney to accommodate the planned extension of 
the trail from the Gazebo north to Mill Street. It was agreed that the property would 
become “City owned park land” and that the EDA would be reimbursed for costs 
incurred to purchase the property. In anticipation that the transaction would be 
completed as planned, Attorney Burkhardt prepared and recorded the deed for the west 
30-feet in the name of the City of Cannon Falls (PID 52.100.4161), not the EDA.  
 
The EDA spent $57,943.45 to acquire the west 30-feet.  At an earlier meeting this year, 
the EDA approved a motion requesting this purchase and related payment. 
 
 
 
 

 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
Approve payment of $57,943.45 to the Cannon Falls Economic Development Authority 
for the purchase of Parcel 52.100.4161 (30 foot strip just west of the Former Lee 
Chevrolet property). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s):  parcel maps 

 








